
 
 

January 16, 2025  

Dear Aditi, 

I hope this letter finds you well. On behalf of the board, staff and residents of Margaret’s Village, 

I want to personally thank you for your incredible generosity and dedication in organizing the 

gift collection drive for the residents of our Believe shelter for homeless families this past 

Christmas. 

Your commitment to brightening the lives of the homeless during the holiday season is truly 

inspiring. The gifts you collected brought immense joy and comfort to individuals who are often 

overlooked, and your efforts made this holiday season special for so many.  

We are deeply grateful for the time, energy, and heart you invested in this drive. Your kindness 

has not only provided material support, but it has also reminded us all of the importance of 

compassion and giving back. 

Once again, thank you for your wonderful contribution. You have made a lasting impact, and we 

are fortunate to count you among our supporters. 

With gratitude, 

 
Nandita Pinisetti 
Board President 
Margaret’s Village 
http://www.margaretsvillage.org   
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